Hochul facing criticism over
new health care program for
sex workers: ‘Magnet for more
prostitutes’

Bill in the News (NY Post): Bill Donohue, president of the
Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights, bashed Hochul
over her crime policies and the homelessness crisis, adding:
“Now she wants the taxpayers to fund health care for street
prostitutes, the likely outcome of which will be to destroy
the quality of life for New Yorkers.”

“This policy will act like a magnet for more prostitutes, and
will undoubtedly attract a host of new deviants to work with
them. And no one in his right mind believes this will be a
‘pilot program’ — this 1is just the beginning. It doesn’t get
more irresponsible than this,” said Donohue. READ MORE HERE
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